

## BULLETIN # 003 LIMOUSINE PLATE LICENCE RENEWALS

**2025 AUGUST** 

The renewal period for Limousine Plate Licences (L.P.L.) for 2025 is in September.

As we enter this busy period, wait times at the Vehicle for Hire office may be longer than normal and we appreciate your patience and understanding. We are currently developing an online renewal process, but for now, renewals must be completed in-person at the Vehicle for Hire office.

The Vehicle for Hire office (2340 – 22 Street N.E.) is open between the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, for licence renewals. Please note, the office will be closed Monday, September 1st, and Tuesday September 30th, for the statutory holidays.

Plate holders are reminded to bring your Alberta Provincial Driver's Licence or valid Taxi Driver's Licence with you. The renewal fee for the Limousine Plate Licence (L.P.L.) is \$415.

We look forward to seeing you in September. Please email any questions to VFHlicensing@calgary.ca

This communication is translated in Amharic, Arabic, French, Hindi, Punjabi, Somali, and Urdu. Click <a href="here">here</a> to view the documents.

Sincerely,

How

**Cory Porter** 

Deputy Chief, Vehicle for Hire Emergency Management & Community Safety